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To Whom It May Concern, 

I wanted to take this opportunity to write about my experience working with Marty Stacey of 
Schooley Mitchell. I am the Executive Director of Project Abraham, a small nonprofit organization in 
Toronto that offers support to newcomers in Canada 

No one knows the importance of managing costs more than those who work in the nonprofit sector. 
I was faced with the task of setting my employees up with cell phones - I had no idea where to start. 
The thought of calling various companies getting quotes was overwhelming- I just didn't have the 
time or expertise to do this. I reached out to Marty and Schooley Mitchell and they were incredibly 
helpful in finding the right options for Project Abraham. 

y experience with Schooley Mitchell and Marty Stacey was great. Over a couple of phone calls, 
Marty took the time to understand our cell phone needs and asked all the necessary questions. 

hin a few weeks, Schooley Mitchell provided me with a value report that presented different 
options to choose from. They explained the benefits to each option - but the decision was left to 
me in terms of which option to choose. Once I identified the preferred option, Schooley Mitchell 
worked with me to help get the contracts set up with my chosen vendor. They even audited the first 
3 invoices from the telecom vendor and found a billing error and managed to get refund issued for 
Project Abraham! 

strongly recommend anyone looking to optimize their costs reach out to Marty Stacey and 
Schooley Mitchell. They offer a valuable service that can help any organization ensure they aren't 
paying more than they should on their operating costs. 

Sincerely, 

Helen Latimer 

Executive Director, Project Abraham 
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